
STEADY PROGRESS  
ON SITE AT QUEENS  
PARK COURT     
 

elcome back to Queens Park Court 
news, keeping you up to date with 
what is happening with the 

development and around the neighbourhood. 
Our contractor Osborne have been busy and 
are making great progress on site. Since our 
last update they have:

•	 Completed all the brickwork in 
the apartment block and have 
installed windows and doors

•	 Started Internal fitouts, with partitional 
wall being built to individual flats 
and floor screed is being laid

•	 Started plumbing and electrical 
works inside the new homes

•	 On the townhouses the roof 
works are underway ahead of 
internal fit out works begins

In the New Year, roofs to the apartments 
will be well underway to getting the 
building watertight for final finishes. 

W

STAY IN TOUCH WITH THE TEAM
We are here to support you through these works, 
your Resident Liaison Officer Sunny Adefarakan 
is happy to speak to you about any queries or 
concerns you may have regarding the works, 
and you can contact him on 07425 789883.

CHRISTMAS HOURS
Queens Park Court site close for Christmas from  
22 December until 2 January 2023. In case of  
any out of hours emergency, please contact 
Forward Security on 01484 797002 alternatively 
email: allcontrol@forwardsecurity.uk
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CHRISTMAS 
TEA WITH 
THE TOTTS

hristmas Tea Party with 
the Totts at Katherine 
Bruce Nursery, who 

opened their doors to the Queens 
Park Court Community.  

Residents enjoyed refreshments, 
festive treats, and raffle prizes. 
Delivered by Westminster Council 
and supported by LEAF. This is 
what Mrs Anjana Jani, a resident 
from Queens Park court had to 
say “This is a great opportunity 
for us to get together and enjoy 
ourselves and Thank you for 
the wonderful Christmas”. 

WINTER IN THE CITY    
his winter, Westminster has a variety of 
free community and cultural activities 
for residents to enjoy. All will take 

place in warm and safe locations around the 
city. To find out more call 020 7641 6000 or visit 
www.westminster.gov.uk/winter-in-the-city

T

CONTACT US
Osborne’s Resident Liaison Officer  
Sunny Adefarakan is happy to speak  
to you about any queries or concerns regarding the 
works and you can contact him on 07425 789883.

Should there be an emergency or a  
problem on the site; the Osborne out of hours 
contact number is 0845 130 7966. 

Website 
www.westminster.gov.uk/housing-
renewal/queens-park-court

Email 
queensparkcourt@westminster.gov.uk

Letters 
Growth Planning and  
Housing Development Team 
Floor 13 
64 Victoria Street 
SW1E 6QP

Westminster City Council 
westminster.gov.uk

FREE SUPPORT FOR LOCAL 
PARENTS AT QUEEN’S 
PARK FAMILY HUB

ur family hubs are here to support you. We offer access 
to parenting courses, family therapy clinics, baby 
groups, support for SEN and disabilities and much 

more.  See their programme of free activities for parents and 
children by visiting www.westminster.gov.uk/family-hubs-0

C

O

SCAN ME
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